Parent Viewing / Fleetwood

Parent viewing will take place over a few weeks
in order to avoid congestion

Saturday, Nov. 30t thru Friday Dec. 6th
Saturday: Miss Chloe #106 upstairs
Monday: Miss Heather #106 upstairs
Tuesday: Miss Sabrina#106 upstairs
Wednesday: Miss Heather #106 upstairs
Miss Jill #105 upstairs
Thursday: Miss Carly #106 upstairs
Friday: Miss Heather #106 upstairs

Saturday, Dec. 7t through Friday, Dec. 13t

Saturday: Miss Thea #106 upstairs
Monday: Miss Kelsey #105 upstairs
Miss A] #106 upstairs
Tuesday: Miss Michelle #106 upstairs
Wednesday: Miss Lauren #106 upstairs
Thursday: Miss Jaime #106 upstairs
Friday: Miss Thea #106 upstairs
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Saturday, Dec. 14th

Saturday: Miss Carissa #105 upstairs

We hope you enjoy seeing what your kids have been
working on so far this year!




